Marysville Early Learning Center Early Childhood Education and Assistance Program, Developmental Preschool and Community Peer Program



Dear Marysville Early Learning Center Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the ELC and welcome back returning students and families! We are very excited to get started with the 2022-2023 school year. We have so much to look forward to and be excited about. Our programs are growing and we can't wait to have everyone back to school.

We would like to invite you to our first ELC Family Engagement Event on **Tuesday, August** 30th from 5:30 - 7:00 for our <u>Back to School/Meet Your Teacher Night</u>. Meet your child's teacher and get to know our ELC community at this event which will take place at the <u>ELC's Main Campus at 7622 44th AVE NE</u>, across from the Marysville Everett Clinic. There will be a check-in table at the front of the school where you will find your child's teacher's name and where to find them on campus. MP and TELA teachers will be in the cafeteria to meet with their students and families. If you are unable to attend the event, that's ok, your child's teacher will reach out to you later in the week.

We are looking forward to having students start on September 7th (Wednesday/Thursday and Full Day groups) as well as on the 12th (Monday/Tuesday groups). Your teacher will let you know your session time and your child's drop off and pick up times. We have tags for backpacks and placards for your car to pass along to you as well.

On the first day, please be aware that we have designated pick-up and drop-off locations on our campuses at the ELC and at MPHS and we ask for a little grace in the beginning of the school year until parents have our system and flow worked out. *Please go through the pick-up and drop-off line rather than trying to park your car on the street.* Our community neighbors appreciate it when we leave parking spaces open by their businesses. Thank you.

To stay connected, please follow us on Facebook, we often post updates, information and upcoming events on our Facebook page. Additionally, you can find information by visiting our district website at https://www.msd25.org/o/early-learning-center. We look forward to seeing everyone back at school!. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions. We thank you for your partnership.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Cassarino Principal, Marysville ELC